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October 7, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Monday, October 31, 2022, students are encouraged to come to school in their
Halloween costumes.  We will also be having our annual outdoor Halloween Parade
(weather permitting) for students in grades PRE K through five (5).  While costume masks
will not be permitted (or worn) during teaching, students will be allowed to wear them during
the parade.  Please note, any weapons that go with your child’s costume will not be permitted
in school at any time during the school day.

Our parade will begin promptly at 1:15 p.m. and will start with our PRE K and
Kindergarten students, and then we’ll make our way up to our 5th grade students. In the event
of inclement weather (rain), the parade will be canceled.

All parents/guardians may view the Halloween Parade on the playground as the parade
will circle the playground several times.  Please keep the sidewalk clear from the Front Doors
to the Playground clear, as students will access the Playground utilizing the sidewalk in front
of the school.   Students will then enter back into the school via the alleyway/side doors.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support!

Kind regards,

Michael A. Sickels

HEIGHTS: Where Tradition & Innovation Take Flight!


